
 

 

Cougar Ridge PTSA Bobcat Blast 

8/28/2022 

Have you joined Cougar Ridge PTSA? – Enroll here to take advantage of PTSA membership, yearbook, 
donations, and volunteer opportunities.  If you want to receive a school directory, you must be a PTSA 
member.  We welcome your support - thank you!  

Upcoming Events 

Monday, August 29th 9:30AM – 10:30AM – Meet the Teacher Day.  Come see your new classroom and receive 
free ice cream from the PTSA!  If you ordered your school supplies through the PTSA, they will be available for pick 
up in the MPR.  PTSA Spiritwear orders will also be available for pick up. 

Monday, August 29th 5:30PM – Kindergarten Curriculum Night (Parents Only) 

Tuesday, August 30th 9:15AM – First Day of School (Grades 1-5) 

Tuesday, August 30th – Thursday, September 1st – Family Connection Meetings for Incoming Kindergartners 

Wednesday, August 31st 6:00PM – PTSA sponsored Kindergarten Playground Night for incoming Kindergarteners 
at Cougar Ridge.  Come meet and play with your future classmates at the Cougar Ridge playground! 

Friday, September 2nd 9:15AM – First Day of School (Kindergarten) 

Friday, September 2nd 9:30AM – PTSA sponsored New Parent Get-Together.  Join us outside in the covered area 
behind the school for our Tissues and Tears Get Together after sending your kindergartener off on their first day of 
school!  Please note that the side and back gates of the school are locked by 10AM, so parents will need to exit the 
school through the front doors.  Please park accordingly. 

Monday, September 5th – NO SCHOOL – Labor Day 

Wednesday, September 14th 6:00PM – Curriculum Night Grades 3,4,5 (Parents only) 

Thursday, September 15th – School Pictures 

Thursday, September 15th 6:00PM – Curriculum Night Grades 1 & 2 (Parents only) 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Interested in volunteering at Cougar Ridge this year? – Please complete your Volunteer Application with the 
Issaquah School District and make sure you have Cougar Ridge Elementary School selected under school 
preferences. You must renew your volunteer application with ISD every year. 



Welcome Back Luncheon – We could still use your help to purchase items for the PTSA sponsored staff luncheon 
tomorrow.  You can donate directly through Venmo to Ellen (@Ellenk76).  Please contact Ellen with any 
questions.  Thank you in advance! 

Come join our 2022-23 PTSA Exec Board! – This is a great way to meet other parents in your community and 
help our amazing school.  We currently have the VP of Fundraising, the VP of Membership, and Secretary positions 
available.  Please contact our co-presidents, Sara Woody and Betty Ko, if you are interested. 

Looking for Bus Rider Helper Volunteers – When students return to school and get off the bus, they need a 
little help finding the right classroom in the morning and finding the right bus home in the afternoon.  Please 
visit here to volunteer to help. 

***************************************************************  

Please visit our homepage for more information on these and other events. 

For questions or to submit to the Bobcat Blast, please contact Leslie Kwor. 

To unsubscribe from the Bobcat Blast, please click here. 

 
 


